
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
For Release: May 14, 2020 
Contact: State Senator Janis Ringhand: (608) 266-2253; Sen.Ringhand@legis.wisconsin.gov 
 
 
 

State Senator Janis Ringhand statement on Supreme Court ruling 
 
Last night the conservative majority of the Wisconsin Supreme Court tossed aside Wisconsin’s Safer at 
Home order. Senator Ringhand issued the following statement on the decision. 
 
“It is unfortunate that the Wisconsin Supreme Court has politicized this public health crisis. Governor 
Evers crafted his Safer at Home order after consulting with medical doctors and public health officials 
with the goal of protecting the citizens of our great state from COVID-19. Partisan judges and politicians 
are not public health experts and they have thrown the state into chaos. I urge everyone to be cautious 
and practice safe distancing in order to keep the virus from exploding throughout the state. Be safe and 
be strong. We are Wisconsin and we will get through this.” 
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